
Dear Legislator,  
 I urge you to support SB 2331, which seeks to establish a state working group 
dedicated to collaborating with Theodore Roosevelt National Park on the 
management of wild horses. 
This is an important wildlife issue that requires our attention, and we need your 
support to pass this bill. 
Thank you 
Sincerely  
Madhu Anderson  
Green River, Wyoming  
 


